
6. POLICE WARD REPORT 

 The Committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by Police Scotland which provided an update on performance, activities 
and issues across the ward for the period to 31 March 2022 

 The Committee was invited to note the report. 

 Decision 

 1. To note the terms of the report; and 

 2. To ask if members wanted to raise specific isses with Police 
Scotland then to use the email address 
lothianscotborderslacsuwest@scotland.police.uk 

 
 
 


